Dayboro Uniting Church
CHURCH COUNCIL AND CHURCH CONTACTS
www.dayborouca.com.au
Minister: Pastor Danny Nugent, 0438 542 703. ministerduca@gmail.com
Church Council Secretary: Fiona Patterson: secretaryduca@gmail.com

Church Councillors: Jenny Brown, Graeme Coulson, Don Gemmell, Maria Hansen, Carolyn
Nugent, Fiona Patterson, Bill Turner.  Elder in Association: Jan Page.
Our Church Commitments are:
Pastoral Care and Fostering Spiritual Growth. The overseeing Church Councillors are:
Don Gemmell, (Council Chair), Bill Turner, (Music).
For: The Church Development Committee, contact Paul Inglis.
Love our Neighbours in the Congregation. The overseeing Church Councillors are:
Carolyn Nugent, Fiona Patterson. (Children’s Ministry).
For: Bible Study. Contact Pastor Danny.
Prayer Net. Contact Paul Inglis.
Home Group. Contact lan Ogston.
Newsletter. Contact Maria Hansen.
Sunday Space. Contact Lorraine Perry.
Mainly Music. Contact Paul Inglis.
Love our Neighbours in the Community. The overseeing Church Councillors are:
Maria Hansen -0438897279 m_m_m_2@hotmail.com

For: Conversation Club. Contact Ann Turner. (Our weekly day-program for seniors
which is managed by Dayboro Uniting Church, Wesley Mission and the
Dayboro Lions Club)
Combined Churches emergency pantry.
Chaplaincy at Dayboro State School.
Card Sharps, which supports Casa Segura orphanage in Bolivia. Contact
Norma Butler
Managing Church Business. The overseeing Church Councillors are:
Jenny Brown. (Treasurer) treasurerduca@gmail.com Graeme Coulson. (Building and
Property Services, hallhireduca@gmail.com including Workplace Health and Safety).
Assisting Graeme is Mark Hansen.

Like Us on
Facebook

@dayborouniting

To give electronically (new):
BSB 704640
Account: 22046043

Reference: Offering Our Web address is www.dayborouca.com.au

Dayboro Umiting Church BULLETIN
Welcome to Worship
12th November 2017
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DAYBORO CELEBRATES 150 YEARS 1867—2017

We are a warm & welcoming church who
LOVE Jesus, LOVE each other and
LOVE Dayboro District

Dayboro Uniting Church
8.30am
Mt Mee Community Church
4pm

45 days until Christmas Day




MINISTRY AT DAYBORO UNITING CHURCH

NEW FLASH:

DATE MESSAGE Lectionary Intercessions Welcomers &
Reading Offering
12th Nov Pastor Danny Annie V Shirley C Jan Page
19th Nov Pastor Danny Fiona P Carolyn N Lois & Don G
26th Nov TBA Brian Maggs Robyn Inglis Maria & Mark

Lectionary readings:
Nov 12 Joshua 24: 1-3a, 14-25, Psalm 78: 1-7, 1 Thessalonians 4: 13-18, Matthew 25: 1-13
Nov 19 Judges 4: 1-7, Psalm 123, 1 Thessalonians 5: 1-11, Matthew 25: 14-30

Nov 26 Ezekiel34: 11-16, 20-24, Psalm 100, Ephesians 1: 15-23, Matthew 25: 31-46

Dayboro Uniting Church Week
Tuesday 9.30am (except school holidays)

Tuesday 7.30pm

WEDNESDAY 7pm

Thursday 1pm

Thursday 7.30pm

Friday 10am

Sunday 8.45am (except school holidays)

mainly music

Bible Study is on hold at the moment

Christmas Eve CHOIR practice

Card Sharps

Tempo Band Practice See lan

Conversation Club

Sunday Space
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DUC Cleaning Roster: W/E 18th Nov ANNIE, W/E 25th Nov MIKE, W/E 2nd Dec LIZ,

Please continue to contact Dan and Carolyn if you would like them to check on any of our
Church family that you may be concerned about.

Christmas Carols in Dayboro

Please keep Saturday December 16 free as this is the date we sing Carols around Dayboro.
We start at the Catholic Church move down to the school, Dayboro church, then on to the

Anglican Church. We stop again to serenade the crowd at the hotel, onto Lions Park and
finish at the Uniting Church. We can then quench our thirst and enjoy a free sausage

sizzle or three!

Dayboro Combined Churches have been busy organising this wonderful event, so please g
keep that afternoon free and bring your lovely singing voices along. The louder the

better!! We may even have a Pipe Band to help us along at DUCA!

We have managed to procure the Moderator, David Baker, to come to DUCA for the service on
Sunday 10th December and preach. This will be a Community Event—A Celebration of Dayboro’s
150 Years! Well done Paul.

CHOIR PRACTICE:
Practice will commence this coming Wednesday for the Christmas Eve Choir. All interested singers
please be at the Church for a 7pm start.

UCA RESPONSE TO MARRIAGE LAW POSTAL SURVEY

Bev O has posted the UCA response to the Marriage Law Postal Survey on DUCA website. Itis a
very interesting piece and | would advise all to read it.

Dayboro Community Christmas Hampers 2017

In its eleventh year, this project started by our Church and now supported by several local busi-
nesses, Lions, Progress Association, Dayboro Medical Centre and the other Churches of Dayboro,
will get underway soon. As a date claimer, the planned date for distribution of hampers to appropri-
ate homes will take place on Wednesday 20th December. This will also be the day for the team to
pack food, fruit, novelties and toys. Please plan to help in some way—qifts of money, food or other
items, packing or delivery. All enquiries to Paul Inglis—0414 672 222 or email
psinglis@westnet.com.au. This is a really worthwhile project. Please come along and help out on
our day of organised chaos. We have heaps of fun.

ANOTHER NEWS FLASH!!!

We have been approached by someone who is very willing and very able to be the 2018 leader for
mainly music. This is exciting news and when all the details have been worked out, | will have more
information for you. Please keep this in your prayers.

CHURCH MARKET STALL

The stall continues to be a wonderful way for the Church to meet with the Dayboro Community.
Please keep in mind, if you would like to contribute to the Market Day but don't really want to do any
cooking etc, you could donate ingredients: SR Flour, Plain Flour, Sugar, Vinegar, Brown Sugar,
Dates and Sultanas. All these things would be a great help. Just see Ann, Maria, Liz or Lois.

CHURCH FAMILY CHRISTMAS CARDS

Let's continue with what we did last year. Instead of buying and sending/giving cards to our Church
Families, put the money you would have spent into the Christmas Bowl Appeal. We can wish each
other a Happy and Holy Christmas in person.



